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WELCOME
BACK

STUDENTS AND
FAMILIES!!!!!

We have been so excited over the last few days to
see your student’s smiling face. Last year ended on
so many positive notes, with some of our largest
school turnouts for our Family Night and the 4th
Grade performance. We are hoping this continues
throughout this school year, so please be watching
for those opportunities. Parents and guardians
interested in volunteering this year, PLEASE go to
the District website to register for your background
check. Once this is completed we will schedule you
to come on a Friday for training. If you are
interested in getting involved in projects and
community engagement opportunities (such as: the
Harvest Festival, Trunk or Treat, Family Night, Jog-A-
Thon, Book Fair, etc) please sign up for PTO. The
background check must be completed for this as
well. Our Parent Teacher Organization needs
volunteers! Our first meeting will be on Monday,
September 11th at 3:00pm.

I look forward to meeting all of you at our Back to
School Night on Thursday, September 7th,
beginning at 5:30pm in the gym. Please mark your
calendars for this important evening. Teachers will
be sharing about class routines and expectations,
and I will be covering details about student drop off
and pick up, along with school policies and
procedures.

Jenny Jones
principal
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Greetings Evergreen Families,

September 4th, MONDAY: NO
SCHOOL
September 5th All free student
shirt orders due on parent square!
September 7th: Back to School
Night 5:30 
September 11th PTO meeting 3pm
September 18th Site Council
Meeting 3pm

This Month

Silliness from the Desk of Mrs. Jones
"What has more letters than the alphabet?" "The

post office!"


